
Hello 5IR and welcome to upper Key Stage 

Two. I’m Miss Roe and you are in my class 

next year. I’m incredibly excited to be back 

in Year 5 with you. This will be my seventh 

year at Holgate Primary, and I have 

taught every year group in KS2. 

In class, I like to work really hard, have 

lots of laughs, listen to songs and make 

fantastic memories. I’m sure we’ll have an 

amazing year!

When I’m not at school, I’m busy having 

fun with my family and crazy Beagle 

(Benji )exploring the great outdoors, 

travelling the world, visiting my favourite 

beach in Northumberland or trying to cook 

without burning my house down!

• Teaching about WW2 

and Ancient Greece as 

I adore anything 

History related

• Exploring exciting 

vehicles – they’re 

awesome!  

• The chance for you to 

go on residential

• Watching you grow 

and develop
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